
In this week’s newsletter, we pause to listen, learn and
reflect. As an organization that supports the arts, humanities

and transformative cross-cultural exchange, we believe
passionately in facilitating dialog and broadening perspectives

on a personal, community and global level. We stand in
solidarity with all who fight systemic racism, oppression and
hate. Black Lives Matter. Even as we reaffirm our core values,
we acknowledge that now is a time to explore how we as an

organization can use our voice more effectively and equitably
to amplify marginalized voices, and to promote inclusion and
equality. Black creativity and scholarship matter. Words are
more powerful when followed by concrete, impact-driven
action and accountability, and we commit to both. Join us.


